
                      

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

                                 

 

                                                                                                                                             

                               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                          

            

                                                    

                                                    

Heatherside Junior School Newsletter 
3rd November 2023 

 

Dear Parents 
 

It’s felt properly Autumnal this week hasn’t it?  The 

children all seemed to have a good rest last week and 

now begins the run up to Christmas! Our Year 6s are 

busy learning their lines for Peter Pan and the HSA 

Team are doing an amazing job of planning the Christmas 

Fair. Please click here to find out all about the ‘flurry of 

fun’ that is planned for this special community event! 

 

I do hope lots of you will be able to sign up to help on 

Saturday 18th (see the QR link below) as this makes 

such an enormous difference.  If you can spare just an 

hour (or more) we would be extremely grateful; it helps 

the whole event run smoothly, shares the workload and 

it’s also great fun… I’ve booked my slot on the Chocolate 

Bingo already! 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs Dunn 

 

 

Terrific Tour Guides! 

A huge thank you and well done to all 

our Year 6 children who led school 

tours this week for Year 2 Parents.  So 

many of our visitors commented on 

the confidence, enthusiasm, 

knowledge and politeness shown by 

the Year 6s.  We were very proud of 

them and I wanted to say a public 

thank you to them for their help; they 

represented our school and 

themselves so well.  

 

HSA Christmas Clothing Sale 

This year the HSA Christmas Clothing Sale will be both online and in person.  All items of clothing will be listed on 
the Heatherside Schools Community Facebook Page and then there will also be a sale on the Junior School Front 

Playground on Thursday 23rd November from 3pm. 
Donations of ‘CLEAN’ Christmas jumpers, t-shirts, leggings, dresses etc can be left at both the Junior and Infant School 

Offices.  Christmas clothes for babies, children and adults are all accepted but they must be in excellent condition. 

 

 

If your child would like to buy a 
Poppy in school next week they 
will have the opportunity when 
Year 6 take them round in the 

afternoons.  We suggest a 
minimum donation of 50p. 

 
Please scan the QR Code or click here 

 

PE Day swaps next week…Yr 4 will be Tuesday 7th , Yr 3 will be Wednesday 8th & Yr 5 on Friday  10th 

Our new Eco Warriors have shared a ‘Design a T-

Shirt’ competition as part of The Pod’s Switch Off 

Fortnight campaign.  

Details and the entry information can be 

downloaded from our website here. 

MENU CHANGE - 

MONDAY 

6TH NOVEMBER 

Special Bonfire Menu 
Red - Burger in a roll 

Green- Veggie hot dog 

(Yellow as normal) 
 

 

 

 

https://www.heatherside-jun.hants.sch.uk/page/?title=Letters+%2D+Whole+School+Events&pid=103
https://forms.office.com/e/YJnLd4yrXp
https://www.heatherside-jun.hants.sch.uk/page/?title=Eco+Schools&pid=101

